David S. Wall
P.O. Box 756 Newberg, Oregon 97132; [(408)-287-6878]

February 19, 2021
To: House Committee on Rules; others
Re: | OPPOSE [HB 2487]..WITH EXTREME PREJUDICE!

[HB 2487] singles out Police Officers from every other government employee by making the Officer's
personnel record a "Public Record."

This is Discrimination per se and serves as a basis to establish a "Hostile Work Environment."
Police Officers are in a unique class.
The release of their personnel records could lead to criminal activities and corruption.
The release of Police personnel records could be used to thwart ongoing criminal investigations.
Keep Police personnel records confidential.
Respectfully submitted,
/s/ David S. Wall
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